
A very warm welcome to Grapevine!  If this is 
your first time at Grapevine, we do hope that 
you enjoy your morning with us. Please feel free 
to stay after the service for tea or coffee. 
We’d love to say “hello.”  Just make yourself at 
home – it’s really great to see you. 

 

“Therefore I tell you, do not worry about your 
life...look at the birds of the air; they do not sow 
or reap or store away in barns, and yet your heav-
enly Father feeds them. Are you not much more 
valuable than they? Can any one of you by worrying 
add a single hour to your life? Matthew 6 

Through the Grapevine 

On this week 

Monday 

10-11.30am  Little Lambs Toddler Group 

Tuesday  

2pm Illogan Home Group 

6-7.30pm  Buddies Youth Group (7-11yrs) 

7pm  Camborne Home group (M&C) 

Wednesday 

10am-12  Pips Toddler Group 

7.30pm Portreath Home Group 

7.30pm  Camborne Home Group (D&M) 

Thursday 

10am-12 Vinecrafts 

7.30pm.  Prayer Meeting 

Friday 

10am-12  Open Doors Coffee Morning 

7-8.15pm  GV Youth  

Saturday  

7.30am  Early morning prayer and breakfast 

9.30am  Grapevine Cycle Group 

Sunday 

10.30am  Sunday Service with Kid’s Clubs 

7-7.45pm  Zoom chat meeting 
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GRAPEVINE: 

New Start New Love New Life! 

 

Have a blessed week everyone! 

 

Pastoral Visits 

If you ae feeling low or struggling in some way, 
please have a word with Nic who coordinates 
the pastoral team. These guys are always 
there if you need support, prayer, and a listen-
ing ear.  

Home Groups 

Do you belong to one of our Home Groups? 
Home Groups are a great way of making 
friends and strengthening our faith. It’s good 
to be part of a circle of friends that will be 
there for us in the ups and downs of life. 
There are now four home groups running: one 
on Tuesday afternoons, one on Tuesday eve-
nings and two on Wednesday evenings. If you 
would like to belong to a house group, or start 
one in your own home, please see Elaine or Ade. 

Help wanted! 

Help is always needed to join the team on 
Monday mornings at Little Lambs Toddler 
Group. This group is growing rapidly and it is 
hard work for just the two of them. Please 
see Jan or Julie. 

Thanks! 

One Word 

Thank you to all who shared their 2024 “One 
Word” last week. Have you found it helpful? 

Please remember to keep asking each other how 
the words are going. It’s really encouraging when 
we share our testimonies. 


